

Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Tamorah Bryant [tbryant@geologicaltechnics.com]
Sent: Thursday, March 13, 2008 1:56 PM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Cc: cedavidson@ci.livermore.ca.us; Jenny Weese
Subject: Sullins Property (L Street)

Jerry,

Thank you very much for taking the time to speak with me this afternoon. Per our conversation, GTI will be requesting an extension to the Corrective Action Plan start up date. I realize that our previous correspondence had requested an extension to March 1, 2008, and greatly appreciate your willingness to accept another request.

The project has been delayed while the Underground Storage Tank Clean Up Fund reviewed the CAP. We have just recently received notice of pre-approval, and will require additional time to procure the necessary equipment and schedule tasks with the CAP team.

I will confirm the requested start up date in the formal correspondence to follow, which will also be copied to Chris Davidson of the City of Livermore.

Please let me know if you have any questions or need more information.

Thank you,

Tamorah Bryant, P.E.
Geological Technics Inc.
1101 7th Street
Modesto, CA 95354
Tel 209 522 4119
Fax 209 552 4227

3/13/2008